
Scottish  Chamber  Orchestra
announce  programme  for
2017-18

The Scottish Chamber Orchestra have launched their exciting
new  programme  for  the  remainder  of  this  year  and  the

beginning of next.

Robin  Ticciati  has  announced  this  is  his  last  year  as
Principal Conductor and he hands over the baton so that he can
enjoy visiting the orchestra and their concerts as a guest in
future.

There is a lot of Dvořák, a bit of Beethoven and Bach at
Christmas with the SCO Chorus. Too much to take in at once so
here is the programme below and an introductory video:
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